
September
Fifteenth

1922.

Seville Chamber lain, ;r ., 
itz-C rlton otel, 

Montreal.

Dear Mr. Chamberlain:-
\

I-r the absence of
the Principal I he? to ac'rowledge 
receipt of your letter of September 13th.

I h ve token the liberty 
of passing your letter O’- to the Vice- 
Principal of the University, Dr. F.D. 
Adams, who will be glad to welcome 
Mrs. Chamberlain and yourself to McGill.

Sir Arthur will return to 
Montreal about the let of October ard ’
I know he will look forward to meeting 
you he-" you are again in the city.

Yours faithfully.

Principal’s Secretary.


